8/1/23, 12:48 PM Mail - Norton, Ruth - Outlook

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Meade Bradshaw <mbradshaw@hamett.org>
Date: Thu, Jul 13, 2023, 2:17 PM

Subject: Deer View Building Permit Submission

To: kishab726@gmail.com <kishab726 @gmail.com>

Ms. Shields:

Good Afternoon! After a site visit there did not seem to be a stream on the property. | am not qualified to
determine the presence of a stream or not, but after talking with NCDEQ, they were comfortable with the
submission of a building permit if there, in my opinion, wasn't a steam on the property. They do not have the
resources to visit the site at this time. There is a caveat that we will need on the site plan submittal, that if
during land disturbance there appears to be a stream or wetlands on the property, that all work will stop and
that further review be required for the building permit to meet additional requirements. We look forward to
working with you.

Meade O. Bradshaw Ill, CZO

Senior Planner

Harnett County | Development Services Department
420 McKinney Parkway

Lillington, NC 27546

(910) 814-6410

www.harnett.org/planning
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